
 

18th August 2021 

 

PFL New Zealand Operations on Level 4 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

With New Zealand under level 4 lock down, we wish to advise you of the operational status of our 

various operations to ensure continuity for your business in these difficult circumstances. 

 

Please see the table below covering operational status and contacts, should you have any questions 

or queries please contact us as per the below table. 

 

Sector Status Contact Contacts Phone Contact Email 

Pacific Island 
Freight Station 

Open with 
Contactless 
Protocols 

Catherine 
Ioane 

64 21 723 411 Catherine.Ioane@pacificforumline.com  

PFL Commercial Open with 
Contactless 
Protocols 

Gus McCloy 64 21 877 770 gus.mccloy@pacificforumline.com 

PFL Customer 
Service 

Open with 
Contactless 
Protocols 

Evelyn Pepper 64 21 674 002 evelyn.pepper@pacificforumline.com  

PFL Cargo Open with 
Contactless 
Protocols 

Customer 
Service Team 

64 21 198 7104 info.pflcargo@pacificforumline.com 

 

 

Stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Pacific Forum Line 
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